
 
Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 
 
gladly we confirm that our to you delivered materials do not contain any materials 
banned by the EChA as substances of very high concern (SVHC), which also includes 
the new added items of 10.06. 2022.  
 
http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table 
 
Since the EChA is going to expand the list constantly, it may be possible that some 
of our products could be affected in the future. 
In particular, nickel could draw to a restriction within the next years. 
That is why this warranty is valid only for the time of writing out. 
 
Additionally we ensure that our products comply with the EU directive 2011/64/EU  

(Revised version of 2015/863/EG) (‘Restriction of Hazardous Substances’) 
and do not contain the following banned substances above specified concentrations 
at the homogeneous material level:  

 
Lead      0.1 % 
Mercury    0.1 % 
Cadmium    0.01 % 
Hexavalent chromium   0.1% 
Polybrominated biphenyls    0.1% 
Polybrominated diphenyl ethers  0.1% 
Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP)  0.1 % 
Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP)   0.1 % 
Diisobutuyl phthalate (DIBP)                0,1 % 
Dibutyl phthalate (DBP)   0.1 % 

 
Kind regards 
Otto Brenscheidt GmbH & Co. KG 
 
Matthias Wortmann 
 

 
 
 
                   
 

REACh – SVHC      Sundern, den 12.07.2022 
 

http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table



